
From: Dyer, John@CHP
To: Scott.Claar@cityoftracy.org
Cc: CHP-EIR; OPR State Clearinghouse; Pini, Jo@CHP
Subject: SCH #2023120437
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 5:01:28 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
The Schulte Road Warehouse Project, SCH #2023120437,  will have direct impact for traffic control
and traffic congestion for southern San Joaquin County and the surrounding Highways of I-580, I-5, I-
205, and State Route 132.  In addition, there will be an increase in heavy truck traffic and concerns
for pedestrian and bicycle safety.  This will lead to an increase in enforcement demands and highway
construction/improvement projects.
 
If you have any questions please contact me.
 
Respectfully,
 
John J. Dyer, Sergeant
Tracy Area
1175 E. Pescadero Avenue
Tracy, CA 95304
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